Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOI Act) – Food Premises Ratings
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.
You asked:
Please can you provide me with a list of premises and their rating for May 2020. I would also request a copy of the schedules to the inspection reports of works requested of all 0, 1 and 2 premises and any photographs also taken for that month in relation to those inspections.
Answer:

The answer is 0. The Food Safety Team did not carry out any food hygiene inspections in May 2020.

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 


